
From: Bonnie Swade <bonswade@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, February 7, 2020 8:22:57 AM 
To: Jennifer Cook <jennyb48@hotmail.com> 
Subject: Re: bills  
  
I am a Suicide loss survivor and run a support group. Many of our participants tell us that insurance 
companies have impacted the care of their loved ones.  
People and their care are more important then the insurance companies who don’t want to pay! 
Please pass the House and Senate Bill 249 known as the Kristi L. Hill Parity Act. 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 
 


